Welcome! 
Hasn’t Term One flown by so quickly!
[bookmark: _GoBack]You will certainly have plenty to read about in this issue of the Bridge Magazine, which for the first time will only be available to read online on the School Website.  Due to the rising costs of publication, in these times of cuts to budgets and in order to become more ‘ECO friendly’, we are no longer printing copies of the magazine for all families.  I will review this decision in the coming months and am happy to hear feedback from children & parents regarding the online only version of The Bridge.  In the meantime, enjoy the articles and photos in this edition there is something for everyone.
Wishing you all a Peaceful Christmas and Happy New Year!
